

TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk
400 LA CROSSE STREET
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601
PHONE (608) 789-7510
FAX (608) 789-7552
www.citvoflacrosse.org

December 23, 2013

Kenneth Birnbaum W4350 Shady Pines Rd La Crosse WI 54601

Re: 325 17th St. S.

Our office is in receipt of your request for waiver of restrictions provided in 8.07(I) of the Municipal Code establishing a moratorium regarding the conversion of single-family home into a rental for property at 325 17<sup>th</sup> St. S.

Your request will be heard be heard by the Judiciary & Administration Committee on Monday, December 30, 2013 at 7:30 p.m. The meeting will take place in the Council Chambers on 1<sup>st</sup> floor of City Hall.

There is public hearing allowed at this meeting, and we suggest you be present to represent your interest and to answer questions, if any. Sign-up sheets will be available at the desk located right outside of the chamber doors. You are allowed to sign up to speak or as present only to answer questions.

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC Deputy City Clerk

(608) 789-7555

elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

www.cityoflacrosse.org